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Welcome to
our Central Newsletter

Hello and welcome to the inaugural edition of our new Central team
newsletter! This publication is dedicated to shining a spotlight on the
outstanding efforts of our Trust Central Team. Here, you'll find articles
showcasing how teamwork across our Trust is not just making waves, but
creating a ripple effect that elevates the quality of education and
strengthens our community bonds. Let's stay connected and celebrate the
remarkable impact we're making together!
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HUGE
IMPROVEMENTS IN
BUILDINGS ACROSS
THE TRUST

The work across the Trust has

been coordinated and

supported hugely by our
Central Team.

These fantastic aerial photos showcase
the current phase, with preparations
underway for the installation of a brand-
new roof.

Kier Group PLC is working hard to ensure
the building is watertight, marking a
significant milestone in the project’s
progress.
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NEW ARTWORK
TRANSFORMING
FALMOUTH SCHOOL
ENTRANCE
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TREVIGLAS SIXTH
FORM GETS NEW TREVIGLAS

BRANDING SIXTH FORM

SIXTH FORM

= | WELCOME TO ®§
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> B STAY CLOSER
GO FURTHER

New branding initiative is underway at Treviglas Sixth Form to support recruitment and
provide students in Newquay with an alternative post-16 education opportunity to Truro
College.

The latest offering will help students achieve the academic qualifications required for
university, while also supporting their career development.
Cruciallly it also allows students to study in Newquay and not have to travel.

04/08




TRUST WIDE
CURRICULUM
BOOKLETS

We are thrilled to announce
the launch of our curriculum
booklets across all secondary
settings! This achievementis a
testament to the incredible
teamwork and collaboration
among our teaching staff
across the Trust. Together, they
crafted high-quality content
that truly shines. A special
M -~ shout-out goes to our
Creqtlng Ambltlon phenomenal Central Team,
whose tireless coordination
with St Austell Print Company
ensured that every single
lbooklet was delivered right on

time and to the correct venue.




Great Governance

After 10 years the Chair of the
Trustee Board Nigel Hyde has
stepped down, he has been a
fantastic ambassador for the Trust
and has built a firm foundation
from which the Trust and

Governance team can continue to
grow. We have a new Chair Lisa
Michell, who along with Morag
Cunningham as Vice Chair will
continue to provide robust
Governance for the Trust.

Lisa Michell
Chair of the Board

RECRUITING NOW

We continue to run a recruitment
campaign for new Trustees and
Governors, please email our
Governance Professional Michelle
Falconer info@theroselandtrust.co.uk
for more details. Please share with your
networks. This has also been posted on
the Trust social media accounts, keep
an eye out and like and share!

Morag Cunningham
Vice Chair of the Board




Staff Wellbeing

W

employeeassistance.org.uk,

Welbee Toolkit - please utilise the
resources from the Welbee Toolkit
where you can also undertake courses
and bitesize learning.

One recommendation on this
platform is "Your Wellbeing Assistant”.

This is an Al facility where you can ask
questions about your wellbeing and it
will provide you with information to
help you make manageable changes
to improve your wellbeing.

wellbeing

solutions




Staff Spotlight ..

Guess what, folks? We've got a World
Champion among us!

Chris Burnett from our stellar
Operations Team has just returned from
the X Wing International World Team
Championships—a thrilling, in-person
event in Mechelen, Belgium, held over
two intense days, August 10-11, 2024.
Chris shared, “We went into the
weekend aiming for fun and a few wins,
so | couldn't be prouder of our
achievement... Go Southern Pirates!”

If you're wondering what X Wing is all
about, don't hesitate to ask Chris—he's
our resident expert and a champion to

boot!

Finance Update

We have our auditors on-site
undertaking fieldwork from Monday

4th November (straight after half-term)
for the remainder of the week.

They will be based in the spare room
next to Operations/Marketing so this will
be unavailable for use during this
period.

If staff do require a quiet meeting
space, we can make alternative
arrangements.
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